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Greetings to the office of the Secretary of State.

I just today (Monday/10) became aware of the proposed new rules for voting in Colorado, in
particular with regards to unaffiliated voters and the new presidential primaries (vs. the
Caucus format).

I did have a chance to look at the new language, but found a few points to be a bit more
ambiguous than I am comfortable with for laws regarding something so vital to our
democracy.

I understand there are some activist concerns around these measures, and I have not had a
chance to evaluate those concerns any more than I have the proposed rules.

As there is no election imminent (aside from some possible local issues around the state),
would it be possible to request a delay in the enaction of the new rules until some of these
concerns can be addressed and--if necessary--resolved?

Voting is critical to the American system, and doing it as accurately as possible with an eye to
reducing confusion is absolutely necessary. Even just a few weeks to allow some concerns and
confusion to be ironed out would be the difference between some very frustrated citizens and
some satisfied ones.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Kenyon Moon 




